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Editors’ Note 

Dear citizens of St Monica’s, 
 
Welcome to this year’s fantastic first edition One Voice! Here you 
can see some of the amazing work that children from across the 
school have created this term. The magazine team has worked hard 
to put this together. We hope you enjoy Edition Six. 
 
Have a lovely Christmas – make sure to keep safe! 
 

Lady (on behalf of the One Voice Club) 
 
 
 
 

 
Miss Gladys’ Art & Craft Club 
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A Snapshot of Our Learning: Toddler Class 

 

We have used our imaginations hard to make beautiful crafts using 

different materials. 
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A Snapshot of Our Learning: Nursery 
 

 
We recognised Remembrance Day by making our own poppies. 

 

 
For Christmas, we enjoyed making holly decorations using recycled 

materials. 
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A Snapshot of Our Learning: Reception 
 

 
Eyad 

 

 
       Nelvia 

 

                                            
           Betiel 
We have been developing our writing skills using, phonics and high 
frequency words and language from familiar stories. 
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Snapshot of our Learning: Year 1 
 

 
    Semiyawi 

 

 
            Mason 

We have been using our topic knowledge to write for a range of 
purposes. 
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A Snapshot of Our Learning: Year 2 
 

 

        Olamiposi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arsema 

We have been developing our writing skills in a range of genres.   
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Snapshot of Our Learning: Year 3 
 

 
      Abel 

 
We have been challenging ourselves to improve our writing. 
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    Sophie 
We have extended our knowledge of history and are able to use our 
knowledge to sequence historical events.  
 

     Danna 
We have enriched our religious literacy through reading scripture & 
referencing it within our work.  
  



11 
 

Snapshot of our Learning: Year 4 
 

 

Aaron 

Making cross-curricular links between literacy & RE, we used our 

research skills to create poems.  
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    Aneira 

We have been adding to our maths skills by learning how to 

complete calculations with different methods. 
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A Snapshot of our Learning: Year 5 

 

         Aras 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         David 

We have been using art to express our knowledge and understanding 

across the curriculum.  
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A Snapshot of our Learning: Year 6 

Marta  

Christiana 

We have risen to the challenge of creating amazing & beautifully 

presented works of fiction & non-fiction. 
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Tech to Check Out: Roblox 

 

         Matthew, Y5 

**Always remember to ask your parents for consent to play games, 

especially with online modes, and remember online safety rules. 
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Just for Fun: A New Dice Game! 

 

          Anita, Y3  
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Have a great Christmas holiday and look out for the next edition of 

One Voice in March 2021! 

 


